
 
 

Updating you on the world’s best Science 
FSHD Global Research Organisation recently hosted several leading doctors from across 
the globe to share with us in layman terms, their individual research and latest ground-
breaking breakthroughs and interesting facts to audiences across several states.  

An important and relevant website was highly recommended by Dr Rabi Tawil for those that 
were interested in the evaluation, diagnosis and management of FSHD, click here to read 
more.  

Our small team was delighted with the turnout and the opportunity to meet so many new 
faces. It was particularly gratifying to meet other Australian-based doctors who were in the 
“mix” of the attendees because as we know, FSHD is commonly misdiagnosed by the 
medical profession.  

For those of you who were unable to join us, we have uploaded key presentations to our 
YouTube channel FSHD Global as seen below. 

We are sure you would agree that the research into the field of FSHD is moving quickly 
which is exciting for us all.   

 

Welcoming Justin Reid as Patron 
 

 
 

We are delighted to welcome a remarkable man, Justin Reid as he joins the Foundation as 
Patron, joining celebrities Luke Mangan and Jamie Durie OAM. Despite being affected with 
FSHD at a younger age Justin has an incredible outlook on life, adapting to every situation 
and challenges he has faced. 
 



Justin is a true inspiration to every person he meets. After many years of volunteering, 
fundraising and being a guest speaker for the Foundation, we are proud and truly delighted 
to have this man with such a beautiful soul to be honoured as a Patron.  
 
"I'm honoured to be a Patron of FSHD Global Research Foundation. I have a background in 
Social Work and believe passionately in the power of the human spirit to overcome 
adversity. I'm thrilled to be part of the Foundation's team and the exciting times ahead." 
Justin Reid 

 

AJ Gallagher Golf Day 
We would like to thank AJ Gallagher for hosting 
their Corporate Golf Day in support of raising 
awareness and funds for the Monica Ellis Children's 
Medical Research Grant. 

The Tournament was successful in raising nearly 
$14,000 through the generosity and support of all 
those who attended. After hearing Darryl and Julie 
Ellis speak of Monica and her journey, an incredible 
energy and awareness of the importance of 
research into Infantile FSHD filled the room.  

This day would not have been possible without 
CEO Andrew Godden, Peter Kelly and the 
wonderful team from AJ Gallagher pulling together 
what was an incredible day for all involved. 

 
 

Stem Cell Person of the Year 
 

Congratulations to Bill Moss AO for his recent 
nomination for Stem Cell Person of the Year 2015 
through stem cell expert Paul Knoepfler's leading 
blog. 
 
On behalf of the Foundation and everyone in our 
community we would like to congratulate Bill on 
becoming one of the finalists in this competition 
which will be announced in the coming weeks. 
Thank you to all of those who voted. 
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